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PROPOSED BALLYCASTLE LEISURE FACILITIES

Causeway Coast & Glens Borough Council is undertaking a Pre-Application Community Consultation in relation to the 
proposed development of new Leisure Facilities at Lands between 13-39 Quay Road, Ballycastle. The proposals consist 
of a 25m swimming pool (4 lane), gym, large studio, changing, reception/office, wet play and spa, café area, changing 
places facility, bouldering wall, outdoor pump track, off-road running/walking trail and accessible play park. The scheme 
is jointly funded through the UK Government’s ‘Levelling Up’ initiative and Causeway Coast & Glens Borough Council. 
We would appreciate your feedback on the current design proposals by completing the following questionnaire. 

1. Where did you hear about the proposed Leisure Facilities development at Quay Road?

Belfast Telegraph
Irish Times 
Coleraine Times
Ballycastle Chronicle
Leaflet Drop
Council Website/Social Media
Other 

2. How far do you live from the proposed development site? 

Please provide postcode. 

3. Do you currently use the existing leisure facilities at Sheskburn House and do you anticipate your use pattern 
changing when the new facilities are built at Quay Road?

Current Use of existing facilities at Sheskburn House 
Never
A few times per year 
Monthly
Weekly 
Daily
Regularly during Holiday Season
Occasionally during Holiday Season 

4. Are there any aspects of the proposed development that you would like to know more information about? 

No
Yes - Please specify 

5. Do you have any further comments on the proposed development that you would like to make?

No
Yes - Please specify

Thank you for your feedback. Could you please return the completed form to Hall Black Douglas Architects via email 
to ballycastle.leisurecentre@hallblackdouglas.co.uk or via post to 152 Albertbridge Road, Belfast, BT5 4GS. 
Forms completed during the Public Consultation Event at Sheskburn House on Wednesday 23rd August 2023 should 
be left at reception. Comments should be provided no later than 13th September 2023. 

Likely Use of new facilities at Quay Road 
Never
A few times per year 
Monthly
Weekly 
Daily
Regularly during Holiday Season
Occasionally during Holiday Season 


